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Dear Parents/Carers 

 
What an absolutely fantastic Christmas week we have had!  At the Christmas parties fun was had by all. Mrs Gray 
had a lovely time at the Memory Café listening to our fabulous singers on Thursday, and was so proud of them on 
the day.   

 
We were treated to an amazing Christmas lunch by Mrs Dobson and Mrs Bowman, with help from Mrs Tulip and 
Mrs Fowler, on Thursday too. They had everything running like clockwork (after a lot of hard work and 
preparation), and it was a delightful lunch! 

 
Everyone really enjoyed the pantomime this morning – colourful costumes, catchy songs and lots of audience 
participation!  But, as always, a favourite highlight for me has been to end the term singing along with the 
children at their Carol Service at St Andrew’s Church this afternoon.  I hope you enjoyed it too. 

 
Many thanks for all the Christmas wishes and kind gifts. The children’s cards have been a joy to read and, once 
again, from myself and the staff, we thank you for your support. 
 
Finally, Christmas is the occasion to extend the message of love, sincerity and care.  Our families and friends are 
the most important things in our lives and Christmas is the ideal opportunity to spend time together.  Have a 
lovely time and see you all in the New Year when we re-open on Tuesday 7 January 2020. 

 
Merry Christmas! 
 

              S Gray 
 

Executive Head Teacher  
Executive Deputy Head Teacher 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School closes at 3.00pm on Friday 20 December 2019 for the Christmas break.   
School will reopen for children on Tuesday 7 January 2020. 
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